
9th November 23 

Message from the Headteacher  

Follow us on twitter -@beechencliff and Insta - beechencliff1 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

This week our Theme of the Week across all year groups has 

been remembrance. Miss Higgs has led assemblies in the 

lower school this week and will be speaking with the Sixth 

Form next week. 
 

Members of our CCF have been preparing for their formal 

parade which will take place this weekend as part of the   

annual wreath laying ceremony at the Royal Victoria Park 

War Memorial.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Friday we will be asking all pupils at school to pause for 

two minutes of silence to reflect and remember all those who 

have served our country and those who have made the      

ultimate sacrifice for peace and freedom.  

 

We are also mindful of people in our community who are 

impacted by conflicts taking place in the world at the         

moment. 

 

 

 

T.D. Markall 

Headteacher 

Calendar 

 Friday 10th to Friday 17th November.  

Year 11 Mock Examinations Week 
 

Thursday 30th November 

Ignite Day—Careers/Personal Safety 

(Bath Hub) 

PTA AGM  - 7.30-pm @  The Bear 
  

Saturday 25th November  

Year 7 LegoLand Trip 
 

Monday 4th December 

Year 11 Ice skating  
 

Tuesday 5th  December 

Year  8  Ice skating 
 

Wednesday  6th December  

Year 9 Ice Skating 
 

Thursday  7th December 

Year 10  Ice Skating 
 

Monday 11th  - Friday 15th December 

Year 13 Mock Examinations Week 
 

Thursday 14th December  

Carol Service at Bath Abbey - 7pm 
 

Friday 15th  -  21st December  

Austria Ski Trip 
 

Tuesday 19th December 

End of Term  

https://twitter.com/BeechenCliff?ref_src=twsrc%5Egoogle%7Ctwcamp%5Eserp%7Ctwgr%5Eauthor


REPORTING ALL PUPIL ABSENCES 

It is important that all absences from School  including late arrivals and medical appointments be  reported 

to School promptly.  Parents and carers please take note of the following  correct contact details.  

Lower School Pupils   

To report a Lower School absence please call the School direct on 01225 485222  OR you can email the lower 

school attendance at attendance@beechencliff.org.uk.  

Sixth Form Students  

For a Sixth Form student absence please call the School direct on 01225 485221 OR you can email Sixth 

Form attendance at 

sixthattendance@beechencliff.org.uk 

PLANNED ABSENCES 

For planned absences please complete an absence request form found on the school website and  return it to 

the attendance office or to  attendance@beechencliff.org.uk 

Key Notices 

Governor Vacancy 
The Local Governing Body are looking to recruit a governor to fill the Equalities Governor role that 

we currently carry as a vacancy. We are looking for someone who is committed to supporting the 

school and dedicated to ensure that the young people at Beechen Cliff grow up to value equality and 

diversity and to respect people from different backgrounds, cultures and gender. We are looking to 

build on the equalities work undertaken over the last few years and to extend this further. If you, or 

anyone you know, might be interested in this role, please email sonya.butters@msnpartnership.com 

so that we can arrange to meet to discuss it further. 
 

Many thanks and best wishes 

 

Helen Eastwood 

Chair of Governors of Beechen Cliff School. 

Parent Survey  
Each year we seek the views of our Parents/Carers and we would really appreciate your feedback. 
 

Please complete the Parent Survey on the link below. Your views on all aspects of school life are 

important to us and they will help us to identify areas for further address. The survey should not 

take more than 10 minutes to complete. 
 

Parent Survey November 2023 
 

Sixth Form Parent Survey November 2023 
 

Thank you in anticipation of your contribution. 

 
 

Mr K Mann    Ms K Mather 
Assistant Headteacher   Head of Sixth Form 

mailto:attendance@beechencliff.org.uk
mailto:sixthattendance@beechencliff.org.uk
https://www.beechencliff.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/01/Student-Absence-Request-Form.pdf
mailto:attendance@beechencliff.org.uk
mailto:sonya.butters@msnpartnership.com
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc6taL6WsAEQMxH4nKipINX2ntpySz0fDMKhJsArPXKf7tW4A/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfKGlzQbTw8Zd6rEO-mTH7-Vx70ZbbSconYFpgnySykpcIftQ/viewform?usp=sf_link


Term Dates Reminder 

Term Dates for 2023/2024 are listed on our web-
site  

 https://www.beechencliff.org.uk/parents/term-
dates/ 

Wellies Wanted! 
 

Menu of the week 13th November 
 

Monday:  Chicken Tagine, Spicy Sweet Potato 

with  Kidney beans  

Tuesday:  Beef Goulash, Sweet and Sour      

Vegetables 

Wednesday: Roast Pork, Spinach Potato and 

Feta Filo Parcel (W,D) 

Thursday: Veggie Sausage and Bean Casserole, 

Bruschetta (W) 

Friday:  Fish Finger Bap with Tartare Sauce 

(W), Lentil Cottage Pie (D,V) 

 

Can I also ask that all accounts are topped up at 

all times to avoid disappointment. 

 

Thanks 

 
Dan Keal 
Chef 

(W) = Contains Wheat Products 

(D) = Contains Dairy Products 

(V) = Vegan alternative 

'Wellies Wanted!'  
Unwanted/Second Wellies are needed - to be 

used as part of the extended Duke of Edinburgh 

curriculum. 
 

All sizes required - suited to secondary age  

children (which is from Size 3 up to size 13! 
 

Donated wellies can be dropped into School – 

where they will be passed to Miss  Fox or Mrs 

Blair. 
 

Thank you! 
 

Byron Bake Sale 

Today pupils in Byron House have run a bake sale to raise money for Cancer 

Research. Over £170 was raised, which is a great achievement. 
 

All Houses are running fundraising events in aid of different charities 

throughout the year which pupils have chosen through their House Councils. 

Thank you to everyone who has supported this. 
 

Mr K Morris 

Assistant Headteacher 

Beechen Cliff Autumn Raffle 
"Thank you so much to everyone who bought tickets for our Autumn raffle. Thanks to 

you all, we raised an amazing £1670, which will go towards another interactive display 

board, inviting an author into School to enthuse our pupils and to updating sports equipment" 

 

Many thanks 

 

Mr C Greenhough 

Fundraising Lead & Maths Intervention Teacher 

https://www.beechencliff.org.uk/parents/term-dates/
https://www.beechencliff.org.uk/parents/term-dates/


Trips @ Beechen Cliff School 
Giving pupils an opportunity to use their skills outside of the classroom, is something that we consider a high priority at 

Beechen Cliff School.  In addition to extra-curricular activities (https://www.beechencliff.org.uk/extra-curricular/clubs-and-

activities/), we offer a range of trips. 

To help parents budget we have summarised a list of trips (chronological order) that we run regularly and an estimate 

of cost based on 2023/24. 

Information on trips will be provided to pupils at school and to parents via email and Parent Pay several months before 

the event. 

Financial support is available for trips for pupils eligible for the Pupil Premium and we will do what we can support other 

families where finance is a barrier to taking part wherever we can. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

*Activities week:- Usually the last week of the school year for most students is a week off timetable to enjoy a choice of 

fun activities with their peers. For most there is no cost as they are run by teachers and support staff but for residential or 

some offsite activities choices there will be a cost. At this time Year 10 do work experience. 

** 3 Peaks (Mountain Climb) runs alternate years with Devon Coast to Coast (Cycling Trip) 

https://beechencliff-outdoor-activities.weebly.com/ 

 

PLEASE NOTE:- for various reasons things, such as cost, can change and on the rare occasion trips may not be able to 

run but we endeavour to put our full programme of trips every year and often some additional ones too! 

Contact Details:- 

Mr K Mann – Assistant Head teacher/- kmann@beechencliff.org.uk 

Mrs T Layton – Pupil Premium Lead – Financial Support - tlayton@beechencliff.org.uk 

All other – headteacher@beechencliff.org.uk 

https://www.beechencliff.org.uk/extra-curricular/clubs-and-activities/
https://www.beechencliff.org.uk/extra-curricular/clubs-and-activities/
https://beechencliff-outdoor-activities.weebly.com/
mailto:kmann@beechencliff.org.uk
mailto:tlayton@beechencliff.org.uk


It is great to announce two new competitions that 

students will be able to get involved in:  House 

Logo and Anti Bullying Poster 

Anti Bullying is our Theme of the Week 13th-17th 

November which coincides with Anti Bullying 

Week.  

The theme this year of Make A Noise About       

Bullying came about following consultation with 

teachers and pupils by the Anti-Bullying Alliance 

which coordinates Anti-Bullying Week every year 

in England, Wales and Northern Ireland. Teachers 

and children wanted a theme that empowered 

them to do something positive to counter the harm and hurt that bullying causes which fits perfectly with 

our     recent signing of the Pledge of Respect and the value that we hold of being an Upstander and not a 

Bystander.  For additional inspiration, please see the following video:  

Anti-Bullying Week 2023: Make a Noise 
 

We are staging a competition for the best Anti Bullying Poster with the closing date being next Friday 17th 

November.  The winner will have their poster printed and distributed around the school community as 

well as receiving a £30 amazon voucher.   Entries should come to Mr Morris either electronically via      

kmorris@beechencliff.org.uk or handed in to his office.   

Good luck and we look forward to seeing the finished ideas. 

The second is a House based challenge where boys will have the opportunity to design a logo that          

represents the morals and values of their House.  Think about the most 

recognisable logos and how they are able to ‘represent’ their companies or 

activities.   

The image should aim to be: 

 Easily replicable 

 Simple 

 Effective 

 Represent your House 

It could be that it is an animal, item 

or symbol.  The closing date will be 

Friday 1st December and we will aim 

to announce the winners at the 

House Assemblies the following 

week.  Please send your entries to 

your Head of House on paper or  

electronically.  The images will be 

used on promotional material, the 

school website, badges and possibly 

items of clothing. 
 

Mr K Morris 

Assistant Headteacher 

COMPETITIONS 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=kfzr4e-shc8&t=3s
mailto:kmorris@beechencliff.org.uk


Extra Curricular 

Trips and consent forms 
 

We are experiencing a number of cases where       

parents are doing one of the following: 
 

-   Completing the consent form for a trip/event  

without paying on ParentPay 

-   Paying for a trip/event on ParentPay and not 

completing the consent form 
 

Please note that your son/daughter may be denied a 

place on a trip/event if both steps listed above are 

not completed. 
 

Thank you in anticipation of your support with this 

matter. 

  

Mr Kant Mann 

Assistant Headteacher 

Beechen’s Got Talent 

BET Primary Music Festival 
 

'Last Thursday, five pupils (Harry T - Year 9, Barnaby D - Year 11, 

Arbel R - Year 11, Arthur F - Year 12, August H - Year 13) performed 

at the BET Primary Music Festival held at Hayesfield School.  The 

event involved various ensembles from across the secondary schools 

in Bath, including the Beechen Cliff Folk Group. Three performances 

took place throughout the day to different groups and all were a  

success, with the Folk Group performing a medley of a traditional 

Irish tune leading into an Eastern      

European folk song. All the secondary 

schools  also joined together to form an 

orchestra to accompany the primary 

pupils singing, as well as performing a 

medley of songs from 'West Side Story'. 

Well done to all who were involved 

and we look forward to similar events 

in the future. 
 

Mr S Thompson 

Music 



JANUARY 

Sat 13th   Ten Tors - Mendips 

FEBRUARY 

Fri 2nd Sun 4th Ten Tors - Black Mountain/Tir Y Cwm 

Fri 23rd Sat 24th Ten Tors - Dartmoor 1 

MARCH 

Fri 22nd Sun 24th Ten Tors - Dartmoor 2 

APRIL 

Fri 19th Sun 21st Ten Tors - Dartmoor 3 

Fri 26th Sat 27th DoE - Bronze (Chelwood) 

MAY 

Fri 10th Sun 12th Ten Tors - EVENT 

JUNE 

Fri 7th Sat 8th DoE - Bronze (Marshfield area) 

Fri 14th Sun 16th DoE Gold - Dartmoor or Brecon Beacons 

Fri 28th Sun 30th DoE - Silver (Marlborough Downs) 

Fri 28th Mon 1st Jul Three Peaks Challenge 

JULY 

Fri 5th Sun 7th Centurion 

Mon 15th Thurs 19th DoE - Gold Venue T.B.C 

Beechen Cliff Outdoor Education— 

Events and dates 2024 

Mr D Brewer 

Head of Humanities  



SPORTS 

Clubs and Activities Terms 1 and 2 (23/24) 

Fixtures for week commencing  13th November  23 (correct at time of publication) 

 Fixture 

Start 

time/kick 

off Meet time Transport 

Finish/Return 

time 

Monday 13th         

November      

      

Tuesday 14th             

November 

Primary school football 9:00 8:45 MB 13:30 

Year 7 football training 15:20    

      

Wednesday 15th  

November 

U13a&b U12a&b rugby v Millfield Prep (a) 14:00 12:00 

Coach- 80 

seats  

KS4 badminton @ Chew Valley 15:45 14:15 MB  

1st XV rugby v Hartpury (a) 14:15 11:15 MB  

      

Thursday 16th      

November 2nd XV, U15a & U14a rugby v Clifton (a) 14:15 11:45 

Coach & 

MB- 12pm  

      

Friday 17th             

November      

      

Saturday 18th                

November 
U12a,b&c rugby v QEH (a) 10:30 8:30 

Coach (49 

seats)  

U13a&b rugby v QEH (h) 10:30 9:45 n/a  

Extra Curricular Clubs and Activities for Terms  1 and 2 . 

Please be advised that a full list of extra curricular clubs and activities running in terms 1 and 2 is published on 

the school website under  Extra Curricular Activities.  Or you can use this link  

Teaching Assistant 

https://www.eteach.com/careers/beechencliff/job/teaching-assistant-1381092  

Closing date: Monday 13th November 2023 
 

Cover Supervisor 

https://www.eteach.com/careers/beechencliff/job/cover-supervisor-1381112 

Closing date: Monday 13th November 2023  
 

Science Technician 

https://www.eteach.com/careers/beechencliff/job/science-technician-1381085 

Closing date: Monday 13th November 2023 
 

Food Technician 

https://www.eteach.com/careers/beechencliff/job/food-technician-1381565 

Closing date: Monday 20th November 2023 

Beechen Cliff Vacancies 

https://www.beechencliff.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/Clubs-and-Activites-Terms-1-2.pdf
https://www.eteach.com/careers/beechencliff/job/teaching-assistant-1381092
https://www.eteach.com/careers/beechencliff/job/cover-supervisor-1381112
https://www.eteach.com/careers/beechencliff/job/science-technician-1381085
https://www.eteach.com/careers/beechencliff/job/food-technician-1381565


LIBRARY NEWS  
PLEASE CHECK FOR OVERDUE BOOKS! 

 Encouraging boys to read.    NonFiction November Reading Tips 

1.  Nonfiction books often help concentration 

In the past, nonfiction books could be quite daunting because they were crammed full of words and 

few pictures. Now, we are in a ‘golden age’ of nonfiction, particularly for children and teens. Non-

fiction books are often colourful, with bite sized information and lots of illustrations. These books 

are fun to dip in and out of, which allows reading stamina to be slowly built up while still feeling a 

sense of achievement. Encourage your children to investigate some of the nonfiction in our school 

library! 

To celebrate Nonfiction November we invite Beechen pupils to enter 

our Nonfiction Writing Competition to win a £25 voucher, plus other 

prizes. 

 

We are accepting entries of up to 500 words on any subject and in any non-

fiction style. For example: 

 Write a sports report on a competition or match 

you’ve watched or taken part in; 

 Write a travel journal of a holiday, day out or trip 

you’ve taken; 

 Write an article or news report about something 

that is important to you; 

 Write a biography of a famous person, a formal 

letter to persuade or an information leaflet.  

If you want to present your work in an unusual way (such as 

a podcast, video recording or other format), that is brilliant - 

but the content must be limited to 500 words - approx 2 mins. 

A £25 voucher will be awarded to the winner and other priz-

es will be available for runners-up.  

If appropriate, we will signpost the best entries to national 

competitions which they could enter. 
 

For more information come to the library or join the Library 

Google Classroom (code: ssgozd3)      

The library is for everyone. Keep Reading! 

RECOMMENDATIONS 

Non-Fiction 

The Diary of a 

Young Girl 

Anne Frank recorded 

 her experiences of hiding from the 

Nazi’s during WWII in this deeply 

unforgettable and moving journal. 

As we head towards Remembrance 

Day, this book is a reminder of the 

horrors of war for the ordinary 

families caught in extraordinary 

circumstances.  

 

Beechen CanonY8+ 

Laura Bridge, Library Lead (lbridge@beechencliff.org.uk) 

mailto:lbridge@beechencliff.org.uk


Wellbeing 

Beechen Cliff School – Solution Focused Therapeutic Provision 2022/23 Academic Year 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next Thursday 16th November, Tara Gretton and Susie Ingram will be running a free online Parent/Carer 

Training session at 6:00pm-7:00pm, to share some information on the wellbeing provision at Beechen Cliff 

and about the use of the Solution Focused Approach in their 1:1 and Group therapeutic provision and across 

the whole school. For parents and carers, learning how to have a solution-focused conversation with your 

children is an amazing tool and matches the approach we are using in school too.  

The link to join this online training can be found at the end of this wellbeing section. Tara and Susie look       

forward to meeting so many of you there. 

Interesting Data  

We wanted to share with you some interesting data about the numbers of students who received 1:1 support 

during the last academic year and the sorts of topics young people were struggling with. 

During 2022/23 Academic year, Tara and Susie saw a total of 121 students across the whole school for 1:1     

Solution Focused therapy. This represents 9.5% of all students in the school. 

In total, Tara and Susie delivered 1,072 1:1 therapy sessions over 35 weeks of the academic year. On average, 

students had 9 sessions each. 

 

 Therapist Year Group % of Students in Year 

Tara Gretton Year 7 4% 

Tara Gretton Year 8 12% 

Tara Gretton Year 9 8% 

Tara Gretton Year 10 8% 

Tara Gretton Year 11 6% 

Susie Ingram Year 12 11% 

Susie Ingram Year 13 15% 

Sixth Form 

Due to the therapy Tara Gretton has been providing to the boys in the Lower School over the past 5 years, we 

are now seeing fewer internal boys seeking support when they are in the Sixth Form. This is extremely           

pleasing and very much part of our preventative mental health strategy. 

Students have been accessing support for a whole range of issues, but the following table gives a flavour of 

what many students have been struggling with.  



Anxiety Low Mood and Depression 

Feeling self-conscious Fear of being judged 

Social Anxiety Unhealthy relationship with food 

Body Image Coping with ‘banter’ 

Friendship dynamics Coping with stress and pressure of exams/

revision 

Trust Issues Family dynamics 

Unhealthy coping strategies Romantic relationship difficulties 

Fear of feeling sick Panic Attacks 

Overthinking and intrusive thoughts Grief and loss 

Impact of Covid and Lockdown Worrying about the future 

Tara (Years 7-11) and Susie (Sixth Form) are already working with 80 individual students across all year 

groups this academic year and group work is happening alongside this. If you feel that your child would    

benefit from their support, then please do not hesitate to contact the relevant Year Group Pastoral Team. 

 

Parent/Carer Solution Focused Training with Tara and Susie. 

If you would like to join the free online training session on Thursday 16th November (6:00pm-7:00pm) please 

use the link below: 

The Wellbeing Team 

Careers  

Tara Gretton is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting. 

Topic: Beechen Cliff Parent Information Evening 

Time: Nov 16, 2023 06:00 PM London Join Zoom Meeting https://

us02web.zoom.us/j/89035931381?

pwd=OElvcDB4eWJrSUF2QW12OVluUFJPQT09 

Meeting ID: 890 3593 1381 Passcode: 652676 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

Tara and Susie  

Year 11 Post 16 Survey 
 

Dear Parent/Carer of Year 11 students 
 

Further to our letter yesterday, please can you remind your son to complete the short Google Form that was 

sent to their Tutor Classroom. 
 

For ease here is the link -Year 11 Post 16 Survey 
 

Thanks very much 

 

Mrs Emma Pascoe 

Head of Careers 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89035931381?pwd=OElvcDB4eWJrSUF2QW12OVluUFJPQT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89035931381?pwd=OElvcDB4eWJrSUF2QW12OVluUFJPQT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89035931381?pwd=OElvcDB4eWJrSUF2QW12OVluUFJPQT09
https://forms.gle/taqEqVLpUcczDj8R7


Medic Mentor - Years 10 - 12 
 

 

 

 

For aspiring Dentists: FREE LIVE VIRTUAL Get Into Dentistry conference dates:  

Saturday 11th November 
 

For aspiring Doctors: FREE LIVE VIRTUAL Get Into Medicine conference dates: 

Sunday 12th November 

Saturday 25th November 

Sunday 26th November 
 

These conferences are entirely cost-free, guaranteeing that students from all backgrounds have equal access to 

invaluable information that can significantly enhance their university application prospects. During these       

conferences, we provide comprehensive guidance on interview skills for medical and dental schools, helping 

students prepare effectively. We also delve into various interview types and the available resources to ensure 

students excel when the interview phase arrives. 
 

Students and parents can register for free at this link: 

Medicine: https://medicmentor.org/get-into-medicine-ucas-conference/ 

 

 

Dentistry: https://medicmentor.co.uk/online-get-into-dentistry-conference/ 
 

All aspiring doctors and dentists in years 10-12  
 

These conferences offer tailored advice for medicine and dentistry, covering a range of crucial topics: 
 

We encourage both students and parents to participate in these invaluable sessions. 

Spaces are limited, so students should register as soon as they can using the link below. For this reason, we 

kindly request that students only book one conference. 
 

Medical Registration Link:https://airtable.com/appgXnyzN5ZD9Iwk6/shry7MZYtt3MGPjvO 

Dental Registration Link: https://airtable.com/appgXnyzN5ZD9Iwk6/shrBuiR7SBAcC19kE 

Here’s how the day will run: 9:30-10.00 Registration10.00-11:00 Quick introduction to Medic Mentor, overview 

of the day, competition ratios, application timeline, Awards and Scholarships 
 

11:00-11:15   Break 

11.15-11.45   Introduction to the UCAS application form and entry requirements 

11.45-12.15   Interactive CV building exercise and exclusive access to leadership, research, presentation,  

   publication, prizes and scholarship opportunities 

12.15-12.30   Top tips form a successful applicant (medical/dental student) 

12:30-12:45   Break 

12.45-13.30   How to write the perfect personal statement 

13.30-13.45   Break 

13.45-14.10   Entrance exams - how to do ace the UCAT 

14.10-14.30   How to prepare for Medical/Dental School interviews 

14.30-15.00   Top tips form a successful applicant (medical/dental student) and next steps 
 

Our doctors, dentists, medical and dental students look forward to welcoming your students at the              

conferences and they will join our network of successful students who attended these programmes over the 

last ten years:  

 https://medicmentor.org/successful-student-journeys-reviews/  

- Tactically choosing universities - Medical Leadership Programmes - Building a CV 

- Personal statements - Awards Programmes -  Applying for scholarships 

- UCAT - Extracurricular activities  

- Medical & Dental school interview skills - Work experience  

https://medicmentor.org/get-into-medicine-ucas-conference/
https://medicmentor.co.uk/online-get-into-dentistry-conference/
https://airtable.com/appgXnyzN5ZD9Iwk6/shry7MZYtt3MGPjvO
https://airtable.com/appgXnyzN5ZD9Iwk6/shrBuiR7SBAcC19kE
https://medicmentor.org/successful-student-journeys-reviews/


Bloomfield Botanticals —Elderberries for cold and flu 

When I started exploring the power of plants, I found myself 
drawn to the ways I can use common kitchen ingredients like 
ginger, cinnamon, cardamom, cloves, juniper berries, garlic, 
ginger, horseradish, rose hips and more to support wellness. 
And, here I am using zero chemicals making Spice Elderberry 
Syrup, Enhanced Elderberry  Tincture and Elderberry Fire      
Cider and Oxymel – all are packed with immune supportive, 
anti—viral, anti– bacterial, vitamin rich properties . 
 
If you like the sound of it follow me on Instagram , or visit The Farmers Market at 
Green Park Station each Saturday. 
 

Community Links 

We are happy to promote local businesses and community events. Please note these are not the responsibility of Beechen Cliff 

School.  

Bath City Football Club  Foundation Family and Foundation day  
Families are being invited to the Bath City FC Foundation Family and Foundation day on Saturday 

11th November at Twerton Park in Bath. 
 

There will be face painting, an ice cream van, a fun shot speed game run by  Foundation coaches, 

crossbar challenge and demonstrations on the pitch of some of the activities the charity runs like 

walking football. At half-time, participants from the Foundation’s SWALLOW charity football group 

will have a five-a-side game on the pitch and its Reconnecting Twerton group will be attending the 

game, many for the first time.  

 

Tickets are available on the gate or in advance via the link below. Children under 16 go free so this 

could be a great chance to visit Twerton Park for the first time! 

https://bathcityfc.ktckts.com/event/bat2324h09/bath-city-v-avele 

 

Many thanks,  

 

Caroline White,  

Bath City FC 

 

https://www.instagram.com/bloomfieldbotanicalsllc/?hl=en
https://www.bathcityfoundation.org/
https://bathcityfc.ktckts.com/event/bat2324h09/bath-city-v-avele


FREE TICKETS Bath                    

Philharmonia Event  
 

We are offering  free tickets to our school            

community to attend Bath Philharmonia's             

forthcoming orchestral   concert on Tuesday 28 

November 2023 at 7:30pm at The Forum, Bath. 

 

Join Bath Philharmonia for a feast of lyrical and 

invigorating  orchestral melodies featuring        

violinist Arabella Steinbacher, celebrated               

worldwide as one of today’s leading soloists,   

performing Tchaikovsky’s irresistible violin          

concerto. 
 

“A world class artist will always have the ability to 

thrill and move us… and Steinbacher is undoubtedly 

one of the finest violinists working today.”- The        

Europadisc Team 
 

We’re opening up the concert hall to those who 

may have never heard the magic of a live           

orchestra before or want to try something new 

and are particularly keen to widen younger           

audiences’ access to live music. 
 

Bath Philharmonia has been bringing people         

together since 2000 and this year is no exception. 

The orchestra supports young musicians across 

Bath and the South West, and continues to        

transform the lives of hundreds of young people 

through its nationally-recognised creative          

learning programme whilst helping thousands of 

concert-goers each year discover their own love of 

live orchestral music. 
 

Details of this special offer and how to book your 

free tickets can be found here: 

https://bit.ly/bp43schools 

https://bit.ly/bp43schools
https://www.lucramortgages.co.uk/


 

Spotters Hockey Camps will run in tChristmas holidays:- 

Main camps: 

 

High Performing Camp 

27 October 2023 

20 December 2023 

 

Spotter Hockey provide coaching for ages 7-16: 

Beginners and Improvers (ages 7-10), 

Developers and Emerging Performers (ages 11-12), 

and 

Performers looking to progress (ages 12-16)  

 

Their separate HPC is for players looking to work at 

stretch aged 14-18 - and wanting to be prepared  and/or 

be nominated for the 23/24 or be prepared for 24/25 EHB 

Talent Academy round. Spotters Hockey is a recognised 

referral route for the EHB Talent Academy run by Team 

Bath Buccaneers.  

Spotters Hockey High Performing Camp  




